
Dennis Union Church 

Making a Difference 
Sunday –  March 4, 2018 

 
 
FLOWERS – Given by Ethel MacQuarrie 
“In loving memory of my parents, Charles and Ethel 
Shiverick Foley, and my sister, Irene.” 
 

DEACON OF THE DAY: - Joan Stout 
 

USHERS – Howard & Judy Chesley and 
Elsa Erickson 
 

THIS WEEK AT DENNIS UNION CHURCH 

 
SUNDAY,  March 4 
10:00  Worship 
11:00  Fellowship 
  2:30  Eventide show  
 
MONDAY – March 5 
 5:00   Christian Ed. 
 6:00   Jr. Girl Scouts 
   
TUESDAY – March 6 
 8:30  Auction pick ups 
 5:00  Welcome Comm. 
 6:00  Deacons 
 
WEDNESDAY – March 7 
  9:30  Clergy 
  5:15  Bells 
   
THURSDAY – March 8 
  1:00  Property Comm. 
  7:30  Al-Anon 
 

FRIDAY – March 9 
 8:00  Habitat – M.P. Room 
  
SATURDAY – March 10 
9:00  We Are the Men reh.  
Set Your Clocks Ahead! 
 
 

 

 

 

PRAYER LIST – March 4, 2018 

Nursing Home 
Edith Conti – Liberty Commons 
Robert Darling – Wingate of Brewster 
 
Health Concerns 
Richard Burnham  
Anthony Coccio, Jr. (son of Tony Coccio) 
Bob Colpitts (brother of Nancy Aceti) 
Russell Gillis 
Ruth Johnson 
Kennedy Joy (member of the Cerbone Family) 
Kim and her family (friends of Fiscus family) 
Geri Noble 
Elizabeth Peterson (niece of Laura & Blair Jasie) 
Bill Springer (brother of Earl Springer) 
 

Others to Support with Prayer 
Service men and women serving at home and  
  abroad 
Colombia mission project.  
 
 
 

DUC E-MAIL 
Are you on our church e-mail list? Every Friday we 
send an email with updated information about our 
Sunday worship service and other events at DUC. 
You can sign up for emails on the church website: 
www.duchurch.org  
 
 
 

IT’S JAR TIME!! 
Please save your recyclable MASON JARS… 
PINTS AND HALF PINTS…NO QUARTS!  We can 
use as many as we get in the Country Store.  You 
can drop them off in the Music Library.  Thank you!! 

 
 



 
 
 
 

 
COLOMBIA MISSION 

We head back to Ararca, (Cartagena) Colombia on 
March 16. Our mission is to visit the village school 
we have supported for the past seven years and to 
shop to fulfill the students’ and teachers’ “Wish 
Lists.” Can you help fill these needy classrooms?  
Donations can be placed in the “Special Offering” 
envelopes in the pew racks with a designation of 
 “Colombia.” Every little bit makes a huge 
difference. Thank you!! 
 

 
 

AUCTION NEWS 
Garage/Barn Space WANTED: Your auction pick 
up crew would appreciate the use of any Garage 

Space that could be used until 
August 10th. Contact Ralph Aceti 
at 508 619 7724. 

Pick Up Crew Positions Available: 
Volunteers for Tuesday morning work sought. Even 
occasional workers are welcome. Also, a 
"homebound" volunteer with a computer familiar 
with Microsoft word and Google maps to gather 3 
or 4 donor addresses for weekly pick up routes. 
Under 2 hours a week. Contact Ralph Aceti - 508 
619-7724.   

 
 

CHANGE FOR CHILDREN 
Do you throw your pocket of change into a jar?  Our 
March targeted donation is “Change for Children”.  
We hope that you might donate the contents of 
your change jar or piggy bank to help us meet the 
needs of children.  Your donation will be divided 
between two Cape Cod organizations: Children’s 
Cove and Food-4-Kids.  On the four Sundays in 
March, there will be a bucket to receive your 
change by each of the guest books in the 
sanctuary.  If you bring in your donation during the 
week, please leave it in the church office.  Please 
note: donations of coins will not be credited on 
your church record of giving.  Checks will be 
credited. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

SECOND SUNDAY, SECOND HOUR 
More than 48 people attended our first session of 
Second Sunday, Second Hour.  Attorney Emir 
Sehic provided a wonderful presentation on the 
legal issues we should consider in our senior years.  
You can download a copy of his power point 
presentation from the DUC website (duchurch.org).   
 

Our next session of Second Sunday, Second Hour 
is on March 11 at 11:30 a.m. Ellen McCabe of 
Hope Hospice will serve as a resource for the 
medical issues we may face as life draws to a 
close.  Future sessions are on April 8 and May 13. 
 

DAYLIGHT SAVINGS! 
Next Sunday, March 11, kicks off 
daylight savings time.  Be sure to 
set your clocks one hour ahead 
when you go to bed Saturday 
(the 10th) night!  This is the time 
of year when we lose an hour. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 


